
 

 

 

 

Brethren Village Retirement Community respects the privacy of our customers as well as visitors to our 
website. If you wish your name removed from the mailing list to receive future newsletters or 
fundraising materials supporting Brethren Village, please send a written request to:  
 

Director of Development 
3001 Lititz Pike 
Lititz, PA 17543 
development@bv.org 

 

We reserve the right to change this policy at any time by posting a new solicitation policy. 

 

 

 


